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1. Can you confirm that planning is underway to convert a portion of the first floor of PCL into a 
visitors’ center?  

2. If so, can you explain what these plans are? 
3. Given the considerable recent outcry over similar changes at the Fine Arts Library, can you 

explain why there has been no communication or consultation with faculty or students about 
these plans? 

4. Why would such plans be underway before a university-wide library task force has been 
officially assembled, much less has completed its work? 

 


